
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
I hope you are all doing 
well. November is 
already here and the 
students are very excited 
for the holiday season to 
begin!  
 
During this month, the 
students were busy 
learning about World 
Kindness Day, which is 
celebrated on 
November 13. The 
students enjoyed making 
'The Kindness Donut' craft 
in class and partcipating 
in the 28 day Kindness 
challenge.  
 

We also talked about the 
Mexican Holiday ‘Day of 
the Dead’ and made fun 
masks to celebrate the 
tradition!  
 
The students have been 
reading the novel ‘Aliens 
for Breakfast’ in class. 
Each week the students 
have been working on 
activities and answering 
questions about each 
chapter. We have also 
been focusing on how to 
use the verb tenses  
correctly.  
 
In Mathematics, the 
students have been 

learning to tell the time 
by focusing on half past, 
quarter past and quarter 
to.  
 
In November, the 
students have been 
learning about the 
characteristics of air and 
looking at different  
examples of air in the 
environment through 
videos and songs. 
 

 
___________________ 

Happy November!  
   

Miss.Sandra 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

December 6- Saint 
Nicholas Day 
 
December 16- Christmas 
Meeting with parents 
 
December 23-31  
Christmas Break 
 

 


